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Office Block for Fire Station 
 
Part of Sheffield's Central Fire Station is eventually to be demolished and a new office block 

and A.F.S. garage built on the site. 

 
Work on a section of the Division Street main building is not expected to start until early in 

1967. 

 
The first stage of alterations is revealed in a Fire Brigade Committee recommendation to the 

City Council, that offices formerly occupied by the Fire Prevention Department, be 

converted into a lecture and study room. 
 

This would be carried but by civilian workmen employed by the Brigade, at an estimated 

cost £490. 

 
The existing lecture and study rooms at Brigade headquarters are in the section affected by 

the proposed alterations. 

 
Chief Fire Officer Mr. Stanley Lambert told The Star today: "This new lecture room, and 

study room proposal is by way of an insurance against when the existing ones are pulled 

down. 
 

"It should be ready to move straight into." 


